
City of Rockaway Beach, Oregon 
  276 S. Highway 101, PO Box 5 

Rockaway Beach, OR 97136 

 (503) 374-1752  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Rockaway Beach City Council will hold a public hearing on 

Wednesday July 12, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of City Hall at 276 S. Hwy 101, Rockaway 

Beach, Oregon. 

The purpose of this public hearing is to consider public testimony on proposed Ordinance No. 23-444 

entitled: 

Ordinance No. 23-444 

An Ordinance Amending the Rockaway Beach Code of Ordinances, Chapter 33, Sections 33.01 

and 33.02, and Removing Section 33.10 and Sections 33.12 through 33.38 

This proposed ordinance amends the Code of Ordinances Chapter 33 related to the City Council. A copy 

of the ordinance may be obtained at City Hall 276 S. Hwy 101, Rockaway Beach, Oregon, or online at 

www.corb.us.  All interested parties are invited to provide testimony at the hearing, by letter addressed 

to City Hall, P.O. Box 5, Rockaway Beach, Oregon 97136, or email to cityhall@corb.us. Testimony that 

will be mailed or emailed must be submitted on or before July 12, 2023 by 4:00 p.m. Specific suggestions 

or questions concerning the proposed item may be directed to Luke Shepard, City Manager by calling 

(503) 374-1752 or by emailing citymanager@corb.us. 
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